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completion of the project. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Sherry May at 970-351-1910 or 

Sherry.May@unco.edu. Please include your project title and reference number in all 

correspondence with this committee. 

Thank you for the submission of your amendment/modifications. Your application is now 

approved. Be sure to use the revised consent form in your data collection. 
 

Best wishes with your research and thank you for your patience with the IRB 
process. 
  
Sincerely, 

Dr. Megan Stellino, UNC IRB Co-Chair 

 

This letter has been electronically signed in accordance with all applicable regulations, and a copy is retained within 

University of Northern Colorado (UNCO) IRB's records. 

 


